
June 2020 

As I sit here at the computer writing this report a few things are finally starting to open 
back up but some national, regional, area events and also some motorcycle events are still 
being cancelled or postponed. I would like to stress to everyone as things start to reopen 
that we support local business that have supported us as in ABATE or other motorcycle 
organizations. Now would be a good time for all motorcycle organizations to step up and 
help our local communities wherever we can. 

Our last chapter meeting was supposed to be on Sunday, April 19, we cancelled that 
because of the Corona virus. Instead we had an informal planning meeting with chapter 
officers and a few key members, discussed future events and membership drive activities. 
At the planning meeting we had enough members present to vote on changing the day and 
time of our monthly meeting to free up more time on the weekends for events or rides. We 
will now be having "Bikers Taco Monday" at the VFW in Golden Valley the 3rd. Monday of 
each month, tacos and then meeting at 6:00 pm, our next meeting is Monday, May 18th. On 
Saturday Moonshine (events coordinator, state president) and G are hosting a BBQ and pool 
party at their house in Kingman. 
 
A reminder May is motorcycle awareness month so do what you can to promote awareness 
and remember with things opening up more also brings more vehicle traffic on the road. 
 
RIDE SAFE AND STAY HEALTHY. 
 
Tom Aydt 
Mohave Chapter Coordinator 


